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Fellow Lions: 
 
Our 51st Annual Mid-Winter Conference will be held on February 18, 19, and 20, 2011, at the Hilton Boston/Dedham 
Hotel in Dedham. This is a great weekend to celebrate the successes we have had this year and to also show our 
enthusiasm for Lionism. This is a great opportunity for long-time Lions as well as new Lions to get together with the 
entire District for an entertaining and informative event. 
 
The weekend will have something to offer for everyone. Friday evening will commence with a Mardi Gras Party 
featuring the Neal Perry Orchestra / Band. Join us for a night of entertainment, light cuisine and fun. Come in theme 
costume or come as you are. Prizes will be awarded for the best attire. 
 
Saturday begins with breakfast and our business meeting. This provides an opportunity to see first hand what is going on 
in the District as well as make Club donations. Following the business meeting you will have the opportunity to take part 
in one or more of several seminars (Membership Orientation-Blue Badge,  Best Practices Round Table, etc.). In the 
afternoon, you can enjoy the Youth Speech Contest and visit our sales/display tables. Saturday evening will kick off with 
an International Director’s Reception and a terrific banquet (a great place to honor a member with a MJF) and of course, 
following the banquet will be our hospitality suites offering more fun and entertainment. 
 
Registration is easy- Call the Hilton Boston/Dedham Hotel at 800-HILTONS (group name-District 33K Lions) before 
February 10th and reserve your room (rates are only $79 plus tax) and fill out the enclosed Meal/Registration form and 
mail to PDG Hank Tamagno today to reserve your seat at the banquet. 
 
If your Club is interested in a sales/display table please notify Lion John J. MacGilvray IN WRITING at 234 Main 
Street, North Chelmsford, MA 01863- tables are reserved on a first come, first served basis. 
 
All Clubs are encouraged to bring their Club Banners for display in the grand ballroom. Lion Ken Lake will be collecting 
them at the hotel beginning Friday. 
 
Let’s all join together and make this a weekend that shows everyone the dedication and fun that the Lions of District 33K 
have! We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours in Lionism, 
 

Charlie              Hank 
PDG Charles R. Menard, Sr.-Chair     PDG Hank Tamagno, Co-Chair 



51st Massachusetts Lions District 33K Mid-Winter Conference 
Hilton Dedham Hotel 

February 18 – 20, 2011 
 

Conference Highlights 
 

Friday Saturday Sunday 

Afternoon Evening Morning Noon Afternoon Evening Morning 

 Check in starts 
at 3:00 PM. 

 Informal get 
together with 
complimentary 
snacks and 
soft drinks. 

 “Mardi Gras” 
party hosted 
by the Quincy 
Lions.   

 Theme 
costumes 
encouraged. 

 Prizes for best 
attire. 

 Light cuisine. 
 Cash bar.  

 Complimentary 
continental 
breakfast. 

 Business 
meeting. 

 Leadership 
training 

 Exhibition 
tables. 

 Leo Clubs’ 
Conference. 

 

 Complimentary 
lunch courtesy 
of VDG 
Candidate Tom 
Kerr. 

 Speech 
Contest. 

 Exhibition 
tables. 

 Informal get-
togethers. 

 Leo forum 

 VIP reception 
with 
complimentary 
appetizers and 
punch.  

 Cash bar. 
 Grand banquet. 
 Hospitality 

rooms  

 Complimentary 
continental 
breakfast by 
DG Joyce 
Hogan and the 
Quincy Lions 

 

 

Name Badge Information 
 

 
Name #1 ______________________________________________ 
                            (to be printed on badge, nickname acceptable) 
 
Title/Position __________________________________________ 
 
Club _________________________________________________ 
 
Phone number_________________________________________ 
 

Name #2 ______________________________________________ 
                               (to be printed on badge, nickname acceptable) 
 
Title/Position___________________________________________ 
 
Club  _________________________________________________ 
 

List other names on back with pertinent information 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Hotel Reservations 
 

Rooms are available at $79 per night, excluding tax, at the Hilton Dedham Hotel. Make your room reservation directly with the hotel. Call 
at 1-781-329-7900 and ask for the District 33K Lions room rate. Reserve with your credit card.  Cancellations must be made by 2:00 PM 
on Wednesday, February 15, 2011 to avoid any charges.  
 

***** ROOM RESERVATION DEADLINE IS FEBRUARY 10, 2011 **** 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Registration and Saturday Night Banquet Tickets 
 

Everyone attending the Mid Winter Conference must register. The cost of Saturday night’s banquet includes registration. 
Everyone else must pay the separate registration fee.  

 
Saturday Night Banquet:  ___________  tickets at $50 per ticket, includes registration.....................$_________ 

 
                    List number of meal choices: Filet Mignon  [      ]   Baked Scrod  [      ]   

 
Registration:     Number ________  at $5.00 each....................................................................................$_________ 
                 
 
Total Enclosed, check payable to District 33K Mid Winter:................................................................... $_________ 
 

Mail completed form and check to PDG Hank Tamagno at the address below.  Keep a copy for your records. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Any questions, contact your Mid Winter Conference Chairpersons: 
 

PDG Charlie Menard 
819 County Street, Apt.10A, Taunton, MA  02780 
(W) 617-222-5904   (C) 508-269-5101 
(E) cmenardsr@yahoo.com 

PDG Hank Tamagno 
91 Dorset Road, Holliston, MA  01746 
(H) 508-429-5759 
(E) HankTamagno@comcast.net 

 


